BASS COAST CAMERA CLUB-NEWSLETTER JULY/AUGUST 2016



Photo by Kathy West





Once again, we had some very good examples of our challenge for July, which was to create a Collage. We had some really detailed and interesting photos. Thank you to everyone for bringing in your work for display. It keeps our Show & Tell display wall interesting. We followed with setting up an in house portraiture photo shoot. Thank you very much Tauri for being our model. Everyone enjoyed being part of the action. Unfortunately, the lighting was not the best but I feel sure we will all have some lovely photos to show at the next meeting.

B ass Coast Camera Club is a programme of the Bass Coast Artists' Society. Our home base is the Goods Shed, Wonthaggi. Meetings are on the 3rd Saturday of the month 1.30pm – 4pm.

"Beach at Harmer's Haven" photo by Hazel Zander

I AM PLEASED TO LET YOU KNOW THAT THE BASS COAST ARTISTS' SOCIETY, A.G.M. WHICH WAS HELD TODAY, 4TH AUG., SUCCESSFULLY FORMED THE NEW COMMITTEE TO TAKE US THROUGH AUGUST 2016-AUGUST 2017. ALL PROGRAMS WILL CONTINUE AS USUAL. THE NEXT MEETING OF THE CAMERA CLUB WILL BE HELD AT THE GOODS SHED ON SATURDAY 20TH AUGUST STARTING 1.30PM.

We all had fun at the Portrait session with Tauri as our sitter and it was decided to set PORTRAITURE as our challenge for August. I feel sure that you all will find plenty of subjects from your own Folders or you might be able to entice a willing subject from your family members or friends to sit for you. Set the pose with some props. See what you come with. We can display the results for show and Tell. Bob will then guide us through some tutorials via YouTube. If you have queries, difficulties with various techniques, need to find out more on how to get a perfect photo, then join in the discussion to help you solve some of these problems.

For info. Contact Hazel Zander Ph:5672 5300 or email hazelz@dcsi.net.au, or Liz Glynn ph:5672 2944 or Bob Tyler, email rdtyler@yahoo.com.com